
DAAN UTSAV DONATION DRIVE 
 

A donation drive was organized by the Department of Statistics in collaboration with  'Kind 
Beings-an NGO’ and ‘AAROGYAM’ (a cell for well-being and mental health), an initiative by 

IQAC from 2nd October – 10th October. 
 

Daan Utsav, celebrated as the ‘Festival of Giving’ was launched in 2009 and was previously 
known as 'Joy of Giving Week'. It is celebrated annually in the first week of October. 

 
The primary objective of organizing the Daan Utsav Donation drive was to collect packed 

food items for those in need and to support their families. 
The second objective aims at augmenting the cognizance concerning salient social issues to 

nurture an ethos of community service among the student body. 
 

Specially designated cartons were placed across campus to facilitate the donation of items 
by students, faculty, and staff. 

The course of the campaign garnered an exceptional response from both the collegiate 
community and its broader environs. 

The generosity exhibited by the contributors played a pivotal role in collecting a 
considerable quantity of packed food articles for the noble cause. 

 
With the invaluable assistance rendered by volunteers and the college faculty members, the 
triumph of this charitable endeavour stands as a testament to the efficacy of collaboration. 
The unwavering dedication and the commitment demonstrated by all participating entities 

enabled this drive to benefit numerous people in need, hence, making this drive a grand 
success. 


